
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cabaret - For the attention of performers (including choir and orchestra) 

29 Apr 2024 

Dear Parent/carer, 

As previously announced, the joint Cabaret performance will take place on Friday 1 May at 7pm in the 
Aylesbury Grammar School Main Hall. The following ensembles will be performing:  

 
Symphony Orchestra  
Choir  
Junior Jazz Band  
Classical Guitar Ensemble 
Saxophone Ensemble  
Improvisation Ensemble  
Funktion Band  
Jazz Band  
‘Black Friday’  
Brass Ensemble 

  
Students should wear smart all black and arrive between 6:15pm and 6:30pm, reporting to the Grammar 
School Sixth Form Common Room. Students should enter the school via the back gate (on Walton Road at 
the closest point to Tesco on the AGS site) and walk around to the Foundation Hall. There will be signs up 
on the day. Doors open at 6:30pm and the entertainment will begin at 7pm. The cabaret is due to finish by 
11pm and choir and orchestra are due to perform in the first hour. Everyone is obviously welcome to stay 
for the entire event; however, students may leave earlier if they need to when they have performed. There 
will be rehearsals during the school day and students should make sure that they check the school notices / 
Google Classrooms for the times that they will be required. 

 
Students are free to leave the school site at 3.30 but should ensure they have taken everything out of 
their locker that they require for the evening. The majority of the school buildings are locked at the end 
of the school day. Students can remain in the Dining Room or Library until 4.30 pm. 

 
We will assume that all students have permission to leave the school site; however, if you do not give 
permission for your daughter to leave the school site, please email mwarner@ahs.bucks.sch.uk no later 
than Wednesday 3 May so that appropriate supervision can be arranged. We will be in touch with those 
students directly to let them know where they can stay until 6:15 pm. Please be aware it is not possible to 
opt-in to part of the supervision – e.g. arriving back at school at 5:30 pm. 

 
Tickets are selling fast, but some are still available on ParentMail and all are very welcome to attend. 

 
Thank you all for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mr Mark Warner 

Director of Music   

 


